
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

1/11/2021 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had fun last Friday for our Halloween dress up. It was great to see so many children dressed up and 

enjoying the day. Thank you to Mrs Elwell and the SRC for the ice cups and lolly pops. Each Tuesday Mrs 

Gale and Mrs Moore having been visiting from Bonalbo Central School to work with our year 6 children 

for their transition to high school. All children have been really enjoying these visits and we thank BCS 

for their ongoing commitment around the transition to high school program. Dr Jacki will be at TPS on 

Tuesday November 16. If you require an appointment, can you please get in contact with me ASAP. 

Remember, my door is always open.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

0422401669 

shaun.piccoli2@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal Tabulam Public School  

 

 

The aim is to have all children attending school more than 90% of school 

days each year. This means that if your child misses more than 5 days of 

school each term, which is 20 days or more in total, they will be under 

90% attendance for the year. We need all kids at school each day unless 

they are unwell.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates to 

remember 

8 November- 

Casino High 

Orientation night  

9 November- 

Casino High 

Orientation Day  

16 November- Dt 

Jacki at TPS 

1 & 2 December- 

BCS orientation 

days 

 

 

 

 

 Level 3 restrictions Tabulam PS MUST follow as outlined by the 

Department of Education 

• Students and staff should not attend school if unwell, 

even with mildest symptoms of COVID-19. Any student or 
staff with COVID-19 symptoms should not return to 
school until they have received a negative test result and 
are symptom-free. 
• Staff must be fully vaccinated to be on school grounds 
from the 8th of November. 

• No excursions off site until further notice. 
• Masks are mandatory for all adults on site and 
encouraged for children. 
• No assemblies until further notice. 
• Parents who drop off or pick up their children are 

encouraged to do this at the front gate. A staff member 
will be there to support this easy drop off and pick up 
method.    
• Only essential visitors are permitted on school sites 
during these guidelines. If parents/carers require face to 
face contact or a school visit, they must come into the 

school office, are required to be well and COVID-19 
symptom free, wear a face mask and follow sign in 
procedures. 
• If it is not essential to visit the school, we encourage 
you to call the office on 02 6666 1219 and we will assist 

with your enquiries.      
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

With some many events and fun activities 

coming up towards the end of the year, it is 

vital all children are at school each day 

unless they are sick or have a valid reason. If 

you are sick or have a valid reason you need 

to let the school know so we can put this 

against your child’s absence record. 

Children who are not attending school 

regularly and with no valid reason, will NOT 

be included in the fun rewards offered at 

the end of the year. If you are having 

trouble getting your child into a regular 

attendance routine, please give me a call so 

I can help.  

  

Catherine, Finley, Emilie and Della working hard on their inventions. Great work!  


